
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 

We are excited to inform you that we are now enrolling students for the 

Accessing Choices in Education (ACE) program! The ACE program provides 

educational services to increase career opportunities and improve academic 

achievement for Native American students grades K-12.  

One of the most exciting things about the program are the services we will be 

offering. We will be providing eligible children with the opportunity to select 

educational services ranging from tutoring and pre-apprenticeship training to 

summer enrichment camps! 

If you would like to enroll your child, please complete the referral form, and 

return it to the counselor’s office. If you have questions, or would like to 

receive more information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 501-666-

9032. To find out if you are eligible to apply, visit our website at 

www.AICAgo.org and select the ACE program.  

We look forward to seeing your child become an ACE Trailblazer! 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 
Ashley McBride  
ACE Program Director  

Ms. Farrah Beck 

Student Services 

Coordinator  

fbeck@aicago.org  

www.AICAgo.org 

(501) 666–9032 ext 106  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Ashley McBride, MS 

ACE Program Director   

amcbride@aicago.org   

www.AICAgo.org 

(501) 666–9032 ext 109  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 1st - ACE Program  

Open Enrollment Begins  

 

Now recruiting for the ACE 

Parent Advisory Board 

http://www.aicago.org/

